
 
 

DA: November​ ​13,​ ​2017 
 
FR: Donzell​ ​Lee,​ ​Ph.D. 

Provost​ ​&​ ​EVPAA  
 
TO: Alcorn​ ​Student​ ​Body  
 
RE: SPRING​ ​2018​ ​REGISTRATION  
 
To​ ​make​ ​registration​ ​even​ ​more​ ​efficient​ ​for​ ​the​ ​spring​ ​2018​ ​registration​ ​cycle​ ​.​ ​.​ ​.  
  
Juniors, seniors, and graduate students will no longer need go.alcorn PINS to            
register for the spring 2018 registration cycle. Students should (i) go to BANNER             
Online Services, (ii) schedule spring 2018 classes, (iii) and meet with academic            
advisors to confirm course selections. (N.B.: students must meet with academic           
advisors to ensure scheduled classes are in correct sequence, in proper semester,            
and in the advancing of student positive progress towards on-time degree           
attainment).  
  
Freshmen, sophomores, transfers, and first-time students are restricted from         
scheduling access, and must see a University College advisor for registration           
assistance.​ ​​ ​First-time​ ​graduate​ ​students​ ​should​ ​contact​ ​Graduate​ ​Studies.  
  
As final note, students are to assume ​educational responsibility and attend all            
scheduled classes. Students must not miss classes to see advisors. Such absences            
do not constitute excusable missed classes. Students shall meet with advisors           
outside​ ​of​ ​regularly​ ​scheduled​ ​class​ ​hours.  
  
Alcorn will continue to streamline processes to enhance the overall student           
experience. 
 
 
 
 



 

 


